

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, 510 5DP Telephone: 0114 2669500 Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk



Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

Tuesday 20th September 2022

Dear Y4 Parents/Carers,

As part of our topic on **The Romans**, we have arranged for Past Productions to run a day's workshop for each class. The children will take part in activities around crime and punishment, Roman inventions, the Roman army and different gods. They will also have the opportunity to handle artefacts and take part in a big quiz at the end of the day.

These workshops will take place on the following dates:

Wednesday 5th October - 4CW and 4JD Thursday 6th October - 4SW and 4JP

We have also booked an exciting outdoor 'Roman Invader' day at Mount Cook in Derbyshire. We will immerse ourselves in the time period by meeting a Roman soldier and trying on his armour, taking part in a military drill, practising archery and building land karts.

The Mount Cook Roman Invader days will take place on the following dates:

Monday 21st November - 4CW and 4JD Tuesday 22nd November - 4JP and 4SW

While we are committed to enhancing the curriculum with rich opportunities for our children, we do understand that we are in the middle of a cost of living crisis. This is why we are letting you know about our Y4 experiences for the whole of the Autumn term. To cover the cost for both, we are asking for contribution of £38 per child, to be paid via ParentPay as usual. The system will be set up so that you can pay the total cost in instalments if you wish.

To cover the costs for this trip, we are asking for a contribution per child. As with all activities of this kind, we can only ask for a voluntary contribution, but should insufficient funds be received, the event may have to be cancelled. All payments should be made through ParentPay.

We are really looking forward to sharing these experiences with our classes.

Best wishes, The Y4 Team







